
From: Page, Hank <hpage@aging.sc.gov>
To: Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov

Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 9/12/2017 10:43:18 AM
Subject: Aiken PIP Date

Mary Beth Fields (Lower Savannah) texted me a few minutes ago. The City of Aiken wants to hold a press 
conference re: PIP announcement before the 25th of September. What is the LG’s schedule / availability?
 
Hank Page
State of South Carolina
Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging
hpage@aging.sc.gov
803-734-2088 Direct
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